
 August 15, 2008 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

    and the Common Council 

City of Racine 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

I request to appear before the Parks and Recreation and Cultural Services Board to discuss the 

use of Parkland for the construction of an underground interceptor sewer to aid in the relief of 

flooding that has occurred in the Virginia Street neighborhood north of Lockwood Park.  

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

  

       

 Keith E. Haas, P.E. 

       General Manager 
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